
Bjornsen, Alan

From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 7:20 AM
To: 'RickDeery@blm .gov'; 'Mitchell_Leverette@blm.gov'; 'frank_martin@blm.gov'
Cc: Bubar, Patrice; Kock, Andrea; Olmstead, Joan
Subject: NRC/BLM MOU

Rick/Mitch/Frank,

The MOU was finally signed by our Office (FSME) Director on Monday. We have been making phone calls
(individual) to BLM State Offices, State DEP/DNR/DEQ Offices, and EPA Offices to let them know that a MOU
is now in place and what it means in regard to uranium recovery applications on BLM-administered lands.

We would like arrange a meeting (phone or face-to-face) with the BLM HQ to understand how the BLM will use
the MOU to help prioritize resources in their Field Offices. Please let us know when would be a good time to
meet/discuss this, and other important issues related to the MOU.

Thank you,

Environmental Project Manager
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852
(301) 415-1195
alan.bjornsen(cnrc.gov
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